
Contact: Dylan Meade
Phone: (02)49042718
Fax: (02) 49042701
Email:dylan,meadg@olanning.nsw.gov.au

Our ref: 11109470
Your ref: SP-LEP-52

Mr Glenn Handford
General Manager
Great Lakes Council
PO BOX 450
FORSTER NSW 2428

Dear Mr Handford

Gateway Determination Extension - Great Lakes LEP 1996 (Amendment No 52)

I refer to Council's request of 26 May 2011 seeking an extension of time to complete
the Pla nnin g Proposa I PP _2010_G LAKE_O 1 0_00, to rezone app roximately 28
hectares of land currently zoned 7(f1) Coastal Lands Protection to 1(d1) Rural
Residential and 7(a1 ) Environmental Protection.

I have determined as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance w¡th section 56(7) of
the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, to amend the Gateway
Determination dated 25 November 2010 for PP-2010-GLAKE-O10-00.

The Gateway Determination is amended by extending the time for the completion of
the Planning Proposal by an additional 9 months. The Planning Proposal is now due
for completion by 2 March 2012,

lf you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Dylan Meade of
the Department's Newcastle Office on (02) 4904 2718.

Yours sincerely

Tom Gellibrand
t! liht

Deputy Director General
PIan Making and Urban Renewal
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